
CLARENCE HOUSE

LONDON SW1A 1 BA

From: The Office of Prince Will iam and Prince Harry

14th January, 2008

Dear Miss Isaacson,

Prince William has asked me to thank you for the card you so kindly sent to
him this Christmas on behalf of The Emily Isaacson Insititute.

His Royal Highness greatly appreciated your kind thought and has asked me to
send you all his warmest thanks and his best wishes for the New Year.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Claudia Holloway

Miss Emily Isaacson


